
 

UPCOMING TOUR: Capay Valley, Sutter Buttes,  

Road Trip Bar and Grill 

 

Our annual trip to Capay Valley will be on April 25th.   

 

PLEASE SAVE THE DATE: Friday April 25th.    

DETAILS TO FOLLOW. NO RESERVATIONS AT THIS TIME. 

 

This trip is being led by Tom & Michelle Breckon.  If you have an interest in 

being a co-leader or tail car on this trip, contact Tom. 

                                    

      


